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Dear Parents/Carers, 
School Update
I am sure you will know, that all P1-P3 pupils may return to the classroom, from 22 February as schools start a phased reopening. A final decision on this is expected from the Scottish Government on or around 16 February.
At the moment, I have no further information regarding this. However, when I do, I will be in contact with you, as soon as possible.

Please can we thank you again for all the work you are doing with your child/children at home. We know this is a stressful and difficult time for everyone. Our teachers are trying to provide a balance of learning tasks to allow for some flexibility and choice. Please continue to do what you can, when you can. Please encourage your child to focus on completing their literacy and numeracy tasks. If they are not able to complete any others, then please do not worry. Our children also need time in their day to play and relax.
Thank you to those of you who have completed the parental survey on our remote learning offering. We have received lots of positive comments and some suggestions for improvements, which we welcome. The closing date for this survey is on Friday 12th February at 4pm. I have included the link below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKRhuxiKQg6hPjzk3uksG8rRUQlk1SlZZUktQT1pFNzJDN05aOUpHQVhFMi4u
Please can I remind you that our school is closed to all pupils on Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th February for the mid-term break. Wednesday 10th February is also an in-service day for staff. Remote learning will start again on Thursday 11th February 2021.
As always, if we can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact a member of staff at the school.

Many thanks for your continued support. 
Please continue to take care and stay safe.

Yours sincerely 

Ed Clinton  
Head Teacher
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